
Members of the Educa�on Commitee, please render a due pass on HB 
1526.  

1) HB 1526 Our kids need protec�on in private areas in school.  Kids 
privacy rights should always be protected.   

2) HB 1526 Promo�ng transparency so parents can have a say in what 
their students are being taught is very important. Parents have the right 
to their kid’s educa�on and input in what they are learning. For many 
years, the educa�on system has been able to decide what is best for our 
kids without parent input or keeping in mind family values and morals.  

3) HB 1526 Students’ mental health is the responsibility of the parent 
not the school.  

 

Thank you for your �me and your service to North Dakota. 

Karen Krenz 


